
 

   

 

Language and Learning Clinic’s 
Caregiver Workshop Series  

 
Common Sensory Issues 

 
 
About the workshop  
This workshop was created for parents and caregivers of individuals diagnosed 
with autism spectrum disorder and other developmental disabilities who want to 
learn more about sensory issues.  The informational workshop will cover several 
sensory issues common in children with ASD and provide suggestions from a 
behavioral framework.  This workshop is appropriate for parents or caregivers 
who want to better understand autism and the research on sensory concerns.     
 
Upcoming dates 
Saturday, January 28, 2017:  9:30 to 11:30 a.m. 
Tuesday, May 30, 2017:  5:30 to 7:30 p.m. 
Friday, November 3, 2017:  9:00 to 11:00 a.m. 
 
Registration 
The cost is $10 for this workshop and registration is required to attend. Please 
register two weeks in advance by contacting Michelle Denney at 404-785-9437 or 
Michelle.Denney@choa.org.   


